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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM: Gary McCullough, Chief of Police  
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  
ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Benetti’s Italian Restaurant 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
Benetti’s Italian Restaurant has applied for renewal of their OLCC Full On-Premises License.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Benetti’s Italian Restaurant OLCC 
License’s renewal. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On April 26, 2017, Joe Benetti, owner of Benetti’s Italian Restaurant submitted a renewal application 
for their existing OLCC license’s at their business.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has 
reviewed the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants.   
The investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
   
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
 

Agenda Item #5




